PUBLIC NOTICE FOR SPEECH/LANGUAGE AND
HEARING SCREENINGS

The Gettysburg School District 53-1 will be conducting its annual 
Speech/Language and Hearing screening tests during the first nine weeks of school. 
Speech, Language and Hearing Screening tests will be conducted as follows: 

Kindergarten, 1st, and 3rd grade students will be screened for both Speech/Language and Hearing difficulties.

7th and 10th grade STUDENTS will be screened for hearing difficulties ONLY 

In the event a student has difficulty during the screening, school district personnel will contact the parent or guardian to make arrangements to re-test the area of concern. The screening tests are the responsibility of the local school district and will be provided at no cost to all participating students. 

For further information please contact: 

Tim Hagedorn, Superintendent/ Elementary Principal 
Wendy Smith, High School Principal 
Julie Williams MA SLP, Speech Language Pathologist
in cooperation with 
Gettysburg School District 53-1 
Gettysburg, South Dakota 57442
605-765-2438

